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Holy Mass Intentions This Week 

Mon 

Tue 

Wed 

Thu 

Fri 

Sat 

23 7:00 a.m. Communion Service (SL) 

24 7:00 a.m. Communion Service (SL) 
5:00 p.m. +Deacon Jim Landry (SL) 

25 7:00 a.m. +Eric Anderson (SL) 
8:45 a.m. + Theresa Dorshorst by J Mancl 

26 7:00 a.m. +Diane Koback (SL) 

27 No Masses - Father Attending Priest Unity 
Days in Lacrosse 

28 4:00 p.m. +Mark Bushmaker by C Milkey 
6:00 p.m. Int of Diocesan Priests (SL) 

Sun 29 8:30 a.m. +Marge Schenk by B Jagodzinski 
10:30 a.m. SP/SL Parishioners (SL) 

LITURGICAL APPOINTMENTS - June 28-29 

Lectors: 

Servers: 

Ushers: 

' Eucharistic 
Ministers: 

4:00 p.m. Kristin Rybicki 
8:30 a.m. Carrie Mancl 

4:00 p.m. Cole & Addie Adamski 
8:30 a.m. Elliot & Lucy O'Shasky 

4:00 p.m. Jerry & Diane Mancl 
8:30 a.m. Mark Steward-Milan Montero 

4:00 p.m. Carol Haupt 
8:30 a.m. Becky Engstrand 

JUNE IS DEDICATED TO THE 

SACRED HEART OF JESUS 

1.-U DIOCESRK 2024-25 DIOCESAN ANNUAL en 

L.W RKHURL APPEAL...We are now $1,954 over � 
RP PERL = our target, so this amount and 

= 2024-2025 anything else donated by the end of = 

� 

= June will be returned to the parish. I-

1.-U We are grateful to all of you 
= 

c:c: who so generously supported 

this appeal. God Bless!! � 

ST. PHILIP .PICNIC BASKET 
RAFFLE ... There's still time to 
donate money for our basket 
raffle at the picnic. Please get 
it in as soon as you can. If you 
would like to create your own 
basket, they need to be dropped off in the 
church basement by the middle of July. 
Thank you. 

PICNIC WORK LIST ... If you will not be able to 
work for the picnic this year or need a job 
change, please call Kathy Hamus by July 1 -
435-3797.

EXTRA RAFFLE TICKETS are available in the 
back of church. 

YARD SIGNS ... It's time to advertise our picnic 
with your yard signs ... help spread the word. 

IC 

DONATIONS OF PRIZES FOR SMALL GAMES, 
are being accepted. They can be dropped off in 
Wagner Hall with your name on the bag. The 
drawing for the Kwik Trip gift card will be held 
July 1. Items for the Christmas stand are 
also being accepted. 

THE DEANERY EUCHARISTIC 
PROCESSION ON THE SOLEMNITY 
OF THE MOST HOLY BODY & BLOOD 
OF CHRIST (CORPUS CHRISTI} will 
be held today, Sunday, June 22 at St. 
Lawrence - 10: 30 Mass and Exposition 
of the Blessed Sacrament, 11: 30 
Eucharistic Procession around the 

School grounds and Benediction, 12:00 Potluck 
Luncheon. Please take food to church basement 
before Mass. 

++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

ORDINATION TO THE PRIESTHOOD 
SATURDAY, JUNE 28 - 10:00 A.M. 

ST. JOSEPH THE WORKMAN CATHEDRAL 

Please pray for Deacon Joseph Glatczak, Deacon 
Matthew Szymanski, Deacon Brian Ward on the 
occasion of their ordination. God Bless them!! 

++++++++++++++++++++++++ 



THE ANNUAL MISSION CO-OP I.IE LP COLLECTION is being held this
, . ..! weekend, June 21-22. Father Nathan 

.. will be here to make the appeal. 
Envelopes will be available and should be returned as 
soon as possible. Checks payable to St. Philip.
Please be generous. 

THE ST. PHILIP EDUCATION FUND is known for 
providing scholarships each year to students from St. 
Philip Parish who are entering middle school and high 
school at Assumption Catholic Schools. If you are 
interested in donating to this furid, please contact Gene 
Krutza or Sandy Pawelski for more information. 

OUR LADY QUEEN OF HEAVEN is now accepting 
donations for their Flea Market, Monday-Friday 9-3 
(only when the large garage door is open). NO large
appliances, microwaves, TV's, computers, sofas, 
love seats, dining room sets, bedroom sets, 
mattresses, clothing. Also accepting books and 
DVD's for their Book Sale. 

DARE TO FOLLOW is for young men grades 6-10 who 
are interested in hearing where God is calling them. 
Join us for activities, discernment, and time with 
Bishop Battersby and priests from our area - July 8-10 

. at the Holy Cross Diocesan Center in Lacrosse. 
Register online by July 2. Cost is $30 (includes meals 
and rooms) - diolc.org/daretofollow. 

_A 
;(..!I... NOW ENROLLING FOR THE 2025-

/�J 2026 SCHOOL YEAR! Discover the 
--...___./ faith-filled learning and loving 

SllMP1lON community at Assumption Catholicc,n Hou<: scHooLs Schools. Registration is open and 
we'd be happy to answer any questions or help you 
explore what makes our schools so special. To 
schedule a tour, contact Mrs. Kerry Meinel at 715-422-
0901. 

Whether you're traveling, relaxing, or spending 
time with loved ones this summer, may His love 
and grace be with you every step of the way. 
Summer is a time to rest and recharge, to marvel 
at God's creation, and to grow in faith through 
simple, joyful moments. Know that we hold our 
parish and school families in prayer during these 
months away from the classroom. Wishing you a 
safe, joyful and blessed summer! 

THE FEAST OF CORPUS CHRISTI celebrates the most 

Holy Body and Blood of Christ. At the consecration 

of every Mass, the priest prays the words which Jesus 

Himself pronounced over bread and wine, "This is My 

Body," "This is My Blood." The bread is no longer 

bread and the wine is no longer wine. We receive Jesus 

Himself as nourishment for our souls. This week read 

these words of Jesus every day: "Whoever eats My 

Flesh and drinks My Blood has eternal life, and I will 

raise him on the last day." (John 6:54) 

PLEASE KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS ... 
Jerry Joosten, Dianne Marquard, Jean 
Knuteson, Geri Laska, Sylvia Weiler, 
Evelyn Dobbs, Rich Hamus, Viola Joosten 

Joan & Henry Elmhorst have moved to 
Arborwood Lodge, 1175 Blue Iris Court, #105, 
Wisconsin Rapids, WI 54494 

CHURCH SUPPORT - JUN£ 15 

Adult Envelopes 
Offertory 
Bulletin Ad 

$1230.00 
$ 324.00 
$ 125.00 

6ROITO 
Gift Shop 
Cave 

$260.00 
$315.00 

Donations $219.00 
Museum $128.00 

Please remember St. Philip Church when 

making out a will or estate planning. 
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�f donation of towels is grea
t
ly 

appreciated. Thank you so ve ry much. 
Wisconsin Rapids Family Center 

*************************************** 

NEW PARISHIONERS ARE ALWAYS WELCOME AT 

ST. PHILIP. CURRENT PARISHIONERS SHOULD 
CONTACT THE PARISH OFFICE WITH ANY 
ADDRESS OR PHONE CHANGES. 435-3286. 

*************************************** 

Catholic Radio - Relevant Radio 93.9 FM 

or the free Relevant Radio App 
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CJIIROPRACDC 
A Family Healthcare Environment 

Or. Jeffery A. Martin 

715/344-4831 

ADVERTISER 
OF THE 
WEEK 

Thank you for supporting our sponsors. We pray for 
our advertiser, their business and their families. 

Choose Life 

PLEASE PRAY 

FOR AN END 

TO ABORTION 


